A MEETING OF REPRESENTATIVES OF THE PARISH COUNCIL AND THE COMMITTEE OF MANAGEMENT HELD IN THE FARM SCHOOL ON FRIDAY, JULY 13, 1975.

Present: Parish Councillors, D. Pearson (in the Chair), Mrs.M. Jones and Mrs.B.C. Waterson; Messrs H.W.H. Easy, P. Kiddle, M. J.D. Nurse, R.T. Summerfield and the Clerk.

2200A-TOILETS & CHANGING ROOMS (2122.3)

Committee of Management: Messrs F.E.Burling, M.J.Barritt, R.F.C. Ellis, A.C.Daniels, D.L.Jones, G.Patten, M.R.Prees, T.H.Smith, S.Thomson and S.Poulter.

Apologies from Mrs.J.G.Chinnick and L.M.Forbes (both of Parish Council)

The Main business was discussion of the changing rooms and toilets project for which Mr. Poulter summitted plans to the meeting.

Costs were estimated in the region of £7,250 for the parish changing rooms, and some £3,500 for the public toilets whih, it is understood, were to be seperately financed by the District Council although to be part of the same structure.

Mr. Poulter pointed out that inflation was responsible for a 2% per month rise in building costs which should be allowed for.

A vigotous discussion took place on the extent of demand for public toilets and/or other facilites and it was agreed that the Committee of Management particularly consult further the Cricket and Football Clubs.

It was hoped costs would be met partly by grants - from District and County Councils and Dept. Education and Science amounting to about half the total cost of the parish scheme leaving some £4,000 to be found by the village.

made up

Mr. Nurse suggested the latter could be photogram as follows:

Football and Cricket Clubs, £5,00 each = £1,000 Committee of Management, £1,000 = £1,000 Parish Council, £2,000 = £2,000

Total: £4,000

1

These contributions could be spread over three years.

There was general agreement over this suggestion and the need for the changing rooms project.

Ancillary to this was the suggestion that the present changing hut be moved from the site in good time to allow erection of the permanent structures, and adapted for storage of cutting equipment for the Recreation Ground. This was also agreed.

This concluded the business and the Chairman closed the meeting.